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B’ackburn, Thomas

From: Doug Tepe [dougtepe©yahoo.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August26, 2014 11:39AM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel LUI’1 MUJ

Subject: online continuing education

Dear counsel members:

It has come to my attention that changes are being considered with regard to limiting
online continuing education in the state of Pennsylvania. I strongly object to limiting
the credits that may be earned via online coursework. Online courses save me money
on travel and hotel costs, but more importantly these courses afford me a broader
range of educational material. Without the online availability, I tend to only choose
courses based on the most convenient date and location with little or no weight given
to the educational value of the courses.

Thank you for your consideration,

Douglas J. Tepe, DC
PA License Number - DC004815-L

Office: 81489833OO
Cell/Text: 814.450.3092
FAX: 208.441.8612

* CONFIDENTIALITY: This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential,
proprietary and privileged information, and unauthorized disclosure or use is
prohibited. If you received this email in error, please notify the sender and delete this
email from your system. Thank you.
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